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PT. COMM. NO. 34 
STATE QF HAWA141 

OFFlCE OF HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS 
711 KAPI'OLANL BOULEVARD, SUITE 500 

HONOLULU, HAWAI'I 96813 

March 11,2008 

The Honorable Colleen Wanabusa 
President, Hawaii State Senate 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
41 5 South BeTetania Street 
Honolulu, Hf 968 13 

Dear Senator Hanabusa: 

I respectfully request replacing the repoft of the Temporary Advisory Commission on 
Bioprospecting which was submitted to you on February 7,2008 with the enclosed amended 
report. 

The commission has added the word "'Native" before '"awaiian" wherever it appears, since the 
tern "Native Hawaiian" meets international law parameters for indigenous peoples. 

The commission deeply apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused you and yow 
staff. 

rary Advisory Commission on Bioprospeeting 



Hon. ColIeea H a n & w  Pmident 
Hawaii State SeWe 
Roam 409, Strrte Capitol 
MontoNu, Hi 968X3 

it to you the ftd report of the Nawdii'i SWe 
issim on Biopros&ng approved by the 

Gawissiara an 8,md propgd mendments to Sen&e 
Bill 3256 which k ken sign& $0 Semtar Jill T6kuda"s C o r n i g e  
0x1 Adcuiture & f-lawaiim Affairs. 

I lhar you wig1 fiaad the rego& and the props& mendmen& 
infornative and helphl. Xf you have my quebitions or desire farther 
infarmdon, ptwe do not hesitate to conmt me. 

Respectfully, 

Waltc:r M. Nmn, Chair 
Hawd'i St-ate Temprarb. Advisory 

Commission ,son Biapmvcting 


